
 
 

 

Valued Patient, 

  

Your physician at ENT and Allergy Associates (ENTA) is working hard to ensure that 

as many people as possible, regardless of which insurance plan they have chosen, can 

benefit from the ear, nose, throat, allergy and audiology services we provide. 
 

Thus, ENTA is extremely pleased to announce that it is now participating with a 

growing number of Health Exchange plans associated with the Affordable Care Act.   
 

While subject to change, as of January 2014, ENTA is participating with the following 

Health Exchange plans:    

 
  

Health Exchange Plans in which ENT and Allergy Associates Participates 

AmeriHealth 

CDPHP 

Empire BCBS 

Fidelis 

Health Republic of NJ 

Health Republic of NY 

Horizon BCBS of NJ 

MVP 

Today's Options of New York 
  

We will continue to weigh participation in additional plans as they become available. 

Should you have any further health insurance related questions, please contact us at 

info@entandallergy.com 

  

Thank you for your continued loyalty and trust,  

ENT and Allergy Associates, LLP 
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